
 

 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

We hope that you continue to stay happy, peaceful, and safe.  Please read through the 
following items as they pertain to important end-of-year information:   

1.       2021-2022 Selection Survey – Remember, we need all selection surveys to 
be completed by this Sunday evening in order to prepare for next year.  There were 
some inquiries about the vaccination questions and here is our reason for asking: if the 
current quarantine protocols are still required for next year, knowing who is vaccinated 
keeps us from sending students home for multiple days and also relieves us from 
reporting those quarantines to the County Health Department.  The information will be 
kept confidential and helps us with the logistics of contact tracing, which is an extremely 
difficult and detailed process.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation and 
candor.  We need 100% completion, and the link is once again included below: 

Riverview 2021-2022 Selection Survey 

2.      2021 Riverview Graduation Parade Information – Our 2021 
Senior graduation parade set to occur next Thursday, June 10th, at 6:15pm.  Our 
graduates and their families will be decorating their cars and following the Verona and 
Oakmont Fire and Police Departments through both towns.  Last year, this was a blast, 
and we encourage you to find a spot on the parade route and join us!  The route is as 
follows:  Cars will leave the high school parking lot via the access road entrance, right 
onto 3rd St., left onto Pennsylvania Ave., right onto Allegheny Ave., left onto College 
Ave., cross tracks and take a right onto Allegheny River Boulevard, right onto Center 
Ave., left onto E. Railroad, left onto James St., left onto Allegheny River Boulevard, left 
onto Pennsylvania Ave., right onto 3rd St., left onto the school access road and around 
the school. 

3.       Boys’ Varsity Track/Boys’ Varsity Baseball – The Riverview boys’ 3200 relay 
team took 1st place in the WPIALS, and 8th place in the State 
tournament.  The Riverview boys’ baseball team competed in the WPIAL 
championships this week and finished as the WPIAL runner-ups.  They will go on to 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oKCa_PsNpUehXMM_wu6gFkvKEBGNW9BHml_zlHpDBE1UQ0lURklTQkNQVlMzSTRBVTZMSFYxRjk5OS4u


compete in the PIAA State tournament and will play Kennedy Catholic this Monday, 
June 7th at Slippery Rock University.  We encourage you to attend.  Pictures, 
announcements, and information are included on the Riverview School District 
Facebook page, as always. 

If you haven’t filled out the survey, please do so, and enjoy the great weather this 
weekend.  We encourage you, as always, to get yourselves and your children 
vaccinated as soon as it becomes available. 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 

https://www.facebook.com/whatsnewatriverview/
https://www.facebook.com/whatsnewatriverview/

